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Law Courts

Supreme Court of
Prince Edward Island

NOTICE TO: MEMBERS OF THE LAW SOCIETY
AND TO: MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC

DATE: August 6, 2020

FROM: Karen A. Rose, Acting Prothonotary
RE: Supreme Court matters in Summerside

Further to the previous memo of the Court Services Manager, dated June 29, 2020, due
to the requirements for social distancing, and the limited space available at the Prince
County Courthouse, all Supreme Court civil matters being heard in Summerside will
continue to take place at the Loyalist Country Inn, unless counsel is specifically advised
otherwise by the Court.

Criminal Supreme Court matters where the accused is in custody will be heard in the
larger courtroom at the Prince County Courthouse, but counsel will be informed on a

case by case basis if the location is to be changed.

We anticipate that this plan will continue until the end of December, 2020.
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